
Dear Jo 

  

The agreement of the 24 October is with the Parish Council. However, anyone is entailed to comment on a planning application throughout the 

process until a decision is issued. To ensure that comments made are contained within my DMC written report, however, they should be 

submitted two weeks prior to the Development Management Committee meeting and if necessary any late comments can be given as a verbal 

update to members at Committee. As it stands at the moment we are aiming for the DMC meeting on 7 November, so 24 October would be two 

weeks before.  

  

Notwithstanding the above, I would encourage any comments to be made well before this date if possible.  

  

As you are probably aware that we have yet to receive the Viability Report, once this is submitted I will formally reconsult all consultees, 

neighbours etc. again for a period of 21 days, to enable further comments to be made. 

  

On the website, once the ‘neighbour consultation’ period expires (7 September), it does not allow any further comments to be submitted via our 

site  (comments made by emails to planning@s-norfolk.gov.uk, myself and posted letters are not effected) therefore to be helpful I have extended 

the ‘neighbour consultation’ period on the website until the 27 September, to enable comments to be still be submitted. 

  

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you wish to discuss. 

  

Kind regards 

Claire 

  

Claire Curtis 

Senior Planning Officer   

ailto:joanna-andrews@hotmail.co.uk]  

Sent: 07 September 2018 08:28 

To: Claire Curtis <CCurtis@S-NORFOLK.GOV.UK> 

Subject: Re: Planning Application 2018/1780 

  

Dear Claire, 

Thank you for your email. 

Please would you clarify if the extension to 24th October applies to everyone (ie the general public) or is this just for the Parish Council? 

I look forward to hearing from you shortly. 

Kind regards 

Jo Andrews 
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From: Claire Curtis  

ent: 03 September 2018 10:56 

To: Brooke Parish Council; Planning Idox 

Cc: Helen Mellors; Tracy Lincoln 

Subject: FW: Planning Application 2018/1780  

  

Dear Jo 

  

Thank you for your email. 

  

I fully appreciate the importance of the Parish Council’s role and comments in the determination of this application, however the 

application’s 13 week statutory determination period expires on the 9 November 2018 and therefore it is likely to be heard at 

the DMC meeting on 7 November 2018.  In view of this I am unable to grant your request for an extension until 7 December 

2018 to ensure that your views are available and taken fully into consideration.  

  

I am however happy to agree to an extension to 24 October (just under 7 weeks) which will enable the Parish Council’s 

comments to be included within my written report. You can also add to your initial comments throughout the process it that is a 

concern. 

  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you wish to discuss. 

  

Kind regards 

Claire 

  

Claire Curtis 

Senior Planning Officer 

  

From: jo andrews  

Sent: 29 August 2018 17:28 

To: planning@s-norfolk.gov.uk; helen mellers 

Subject: Re: Planning Application 2018/1780  

  

  

Dear Sirs, 

Given the size of this application and the importance of the Parish Council's response, we would respectfully request an extension of time 

of 3 months from the date you have requested comments by - taking the date forward to 7th December 2018.  This will give the Parish 

Council time to submit a properly considered response.  Please confirm that this proposal is acceptable. 

Many thanks 

Jo Andrews 

Clerk to Brooke Parish Council 
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